
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 5:30 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards—Sugar Industry Award 2010 (AM2017/56) 

 
Dear Fair Work Commission 
 
We refer to the 26 March 2019 decision of the Commission ([2019] FWCFB 1980) in relation to the 4 
Yearly Review of Modern Awards – Sugar Industry Award 2010 (AM2017/56) and the draft 
determination issued on the same day. 
 
Ai Group was involved in the tool allowance aspects of the proceedings.  
 
We have reviewed the tool allowance provisions of the draft determination and have not identified 
any errors. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 
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T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au 

 
 

mailto:stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au
http://www.aigroup.com.au/
http://go.aigroup.com.au/home

